
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF MUNICIPAL GENERAL ELECTION 
 

At its regular meeting on Thursday, April 2, 2020, the City of Brookshire Board of 

Aldermen unanimously adopted an Ordinance postponing the City’s General 

Election, scheduled for Saturday, May 2, 2020 until Tuesday, November 3, 2020. 

(The Ordinance postponing the General election is attached to this Notice.) 

 

For any questions concerning the postponement of the City’s General Election, feel 

free to contact the City at: (281) 375-5050] or CHarrison@BrookshireCity.org. 

You may also contact the Waller County Elections Coordinator at: (979) 826-7643 

or vote@wallercounty.us. 


